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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
Congratulations to the LIPS Student Council members who have spent a lot of time collecting and 
organising donations for children in the Haus Sik. This has been a great initiative of the Student Council 
that shows the children’s maturity and care for others.   The donated items will be presented to staff at 
the Haus Sik this afternoon. 
 
Next week Wednesday Student Led Conferences will be held, please see the attached letter outlining 
more about this.  A letter regarding the School Council is also attached along with a flier for the 
upcoming Book Fair and a new canteen menu. 
 
2017 Classes 
Enrolments for the 2017 school year are still in process. Class lists and teachers allocated will be 
disseminated to the school community in week 9. 
 
Year 6/7 Show Night 
The Year 6/7 Show Night is on Friday the 25th of November at 5pm. This night is for the 
parents of Year 6 and 7 students only. 
 
Parents and Wantoks 
We are excited to be holding the LIPS book fair on Saturday 12 November from 9am - 11am. 
We have a great range of books from fun board books for babies to books for year 7 reading 
enthusiasts. The year 6 & 7 students will host a coffee shop in front of the canteen where you 
can buy delicious cakes, tea, coffee and juice for your enjoyment. This is a popular event, so 
come early so that you don't miss out. 
 
All sales from the coffee shop is fundraising towards the year 6/7 Australia trip next year.   
 
We request donations of cakes, biscuits or baked goods to be sold at the coffee shop. 
Please drop the cakes to Mrs. Exzil in the office on Friday afternoon or to the canteen 
before 8.45am on Saturday morning. 
 
BLIND AUCTION by P&W  
Here is your chance to pick up some accommodation at Rubio Plantation Resort at a bargain 
price. 2 nights’ accommodation for 2 people with complementary meals and transfers (from 
Namatanai or Kavieng). The prize of accommodation is valid until the 20th August 2017. If you 
would like a short break then here is what to do:  
 
Email: ginnapier73@gmail.com with the amount you are willing to pay for this;  
 
OR School Office: write down the amount you are willing to pay for this on a piece of paper and 
put in an envelope and hand to Mrs. Exzil in the school office.  
 
The winner will be the person with the highest bid 
Virginia Napier. 
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Congratulations to our Term 4 Week 4 Principal’s 

Award Recipients! 

 
Kindy: Jerson Soipang 
Year 1: Aileen Tasman 
Year 2 Bethany Sigere 
Year 3: Sharon Neville 
Year 5: Caitlin Perkins 
Year 7: Lionel Sardo 
 
 

 

 
 
 

     
 
Thanks to our kindy class for their assembly where they presented their skills 

in recognising letters and public speaking – well done kindy! 

 

 

 
 
 
After School Activities 
Wednesday: Yr. 6/7 and Yr. 5 Homework Club: 3:00pm – 4:00pm 

Thursday: Yr. 3 - 7 Netball: 3:00pm – 4:00pm; GAME Saturday 8:30am – 9:30am 
Friday: Senior Kindy – Yr. 3 Hockey: 3:00pm – 4:00pm 
Friday:  Yr. 3 – 7 Tee Ball: 3:00pm – 4:00pm 
 

End of Term: Term 4 finishes on Thursday the 8th December. 

 

 
Kind Regards 
Greg 
 
 


